
Reception: What do I need to do? 
 

Reception children might be able to come back to school from  

Monday 8th June 
We will phone you to tell you if we are open and if your child has a 

place. 

Reception children need to 
come to school at 

9:15am 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
When you arrive, come in 

through the main 
entrance, go past Nursery 

and around to the gate to 
the Reception outdoor area 

as normal.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
Only 1 parent should bring children to school and collect at the end of the 
day. Parents should try not to gather around school. Try not to bring 

children who are not attending school. 
 

 
Parents must not enter the 

school building. 

 

 
When you leave, you need 
to go through the Nursery 
outdoor area and through 

the car park gate. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Reception children need to 

be collected between 

2:00pm and 2:15pm 
from the outdoor 
Reception gate. 

 
Use the same route in and 

out. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 
Do not bring anything 
into school from home.   

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Children can wear PE kit 
with trainers or comfy 
shoes and a school 

jumper or cardigan to 
school. This is so they 

don’t need to get changed. 
Children should change 
their clothes when they 

get home and wear clean 
clothes to school the next 

day. 
 

 

 
Do not come into school 
if you have a cough, 

high temperature or lose 
your sense of smell or 
taste. You still need to 

self-isolate if this 
happens. 

 
If your child shows 
symptoms while in 

school, you will be asked 
to collect them. 

 

 

 



 
Try not to go to the 

school office. Ring school 
if you need to speak to 

someone. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Children are not allowed 

to wear masks in school. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If your phone number or 

any contact details 
change, make sure you 
call the school office to 

let us know. 

 
01332 272249 

 

 

 

 
 


